
 

   

   
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Google Classroom 
 

Google classrooms have launched 

again this week with some 

incredible learning taking place! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the past week, we have 

moved our teaching and learning 

online – children have been 

accessing their school work by 

joining their google classroom and 

completing work set by their class 

teachers daily. We are incredibly 

proud of the response we have 

received from children attending 

their sessions and this is down to 

the hard work and efforts you as 

parents have put in to making this 

possible so thank you. 

 

 

 

 

If you require any support in 

accessing the google classroom or 

have any technical issues, please 

contact: 

remotelearning@ledgerlane.outw

ood.com 

 

 

 
Nursery children: 

There has been further guidance 

released from the Department for 

Education regarding Nursery 

provision – please see our letter 

on the school website: 

https://www.ledgerlane.outwood.c

om/posts/524  

 
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 

Mrs R Skirrow 

8th January 2021 

Advice from the NHS: 

 

Supporting Your Mental Wellbeing 
As part of the Outwood Family, we 

aim to create a supportive 

environment where the children 

feel happy and able to flourish and 

this underpins everything that we 

do. 

    As part of our drive to support 

the mental wellbeing of our 

children, the Outwood Mental 

Wellbeing website provides a 

comprehensive range of services 

available to them and their parents. 

Please take a look on our school 

website and click on the Mental 

Wellbeing button for access to a 

range of Mental Wellbeing support 

resources. 

 

Online Expectations 

 

 
 
 
Mr Bower carried out an online 

learning expectations assembly 

with key messages to: 

- Mute microphones when 

children are asked. 

- Only use sensible comments 

on the classroom. 

 

- Logging in at home in a quiet 

space where children can 

focus. 

- Have a pencil and some 

paper, ready to learn. 

Please could we ask parents to 

reiterate these key messages at 

home – thank you. 

Food Bank: 

As part of our  

outreach work 

in supporting  

our local community, we want to 

say thank you to those who have 

contributed to the foodbank 

donation last half term. 

Further food donations are 

available to make at Sweet Dee’s 

on Leeds Road, Wakefield. For 

further information, visit their 

facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/10283

2788023639 

 

We aim to keep you posted 

more than ever over the 

coming weeks, with updates 

each fortnight. 
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